Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
H.W. Lochner, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Three announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 4, 2017, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., CT
PLACE: Midway Baptist Church, 5471 Gulf Breeze Parkway, Gulf Breeze, Florida 32563
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a public hearing concerning the proposed safety and operational improvements along the U.S. 98 (State Road 30) corridor at Villa Woods Circle to Marble Court, Oriole Beach Road, Grand Ridge Circle to Fordham Parkway, College Parkway, America Avenue, Alpine Avenue, and west of Ortega Park Drive. The improvements will include turn lane, median opening, and drainage modifications. The purpose of the hearing is to afford interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the project. The hearing will be conducted in an open house format beginning at 5:30 p.m., followed by a formal presentation at 6:00 p.m. FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project, answer questions, and receive comments.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Project Manager Jimmy Smith, P.E., 1369 South Railroad Avenue, Chipley, Florida 32428, (850)372-4126, Jsmith@panhandlegroup.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jimmy Smith at the information listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
